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Imperial College Union 

Lapsed Policies 
A note by the President 

 
The final Council of the 2008-2009 session considered a number of policies which had 
expired. Some elements had become irrelevant in the three years since they were originally 
passed, however I expressed an opinion that they were worth modifying and re-passing. 
Rather than doing this in the meeting, Council mandated me to bring them back to the first 
Council of 2009-2010. 
 
The current state of these policies is as follows: 
 
Access to Rivers Campaign – Over the summer I contacted Mark Flower, the original 
proposer in 2006, who indicated that this was still an issue for the Canoe Club. The new 
Canoe Club committee have expressed an interest in bringing a replacement paper to 
Council, so it is not re-presented here. 
 
Prayer Area Motion – This has been revised by Salman Waqar, in consultation with the 
Islamic Society and me. The paper has been brought to this meeting by the Equal 
Opportunities Officer. 
 
Preservation of the Queen’s Lawn – I have submitted a paper to this meeting, containing a 
revised and more generic version of the original policy. 


